| GILA RIVER |

LICENSE PLATE

SELECTION CONTEST

The Gila River Indian Community will soon have our own
official Arizona license plate!

We will be conducting an online contest for GRIC members
to pick one of three options starting on Sept. 3 at 9 a.m.
Voting will close on Sept. 13 at 5 p.m.
You must be an enrolled member of the Gila River Indian Community and
18 years of age.

Must only VOTE FOR 1 OPTION
Elder hard copy form available through Elderly Services at (520) 562-5232

SCAN QR CODE TO VOTE
i N

For more information, please contact the Communications & Public Affairs Office at (520) 562-9715.




